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Koon, Nancy

From: WAYNE SLUDER <wsluder57@comcast.net>
Sent: Saturday, March 12, 2022 2:54 PM
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Cc: WAYNE SLUDER; pmccarkansas@gmail.com
Subject: Deny BAD ACTOR RICK FERGUSON development in Pulaski County

 
Dear ADEQ, I live in Roland. Since the development of Waterview Estates, the surrounding rural area 
of Pulaski county has been harmed. Trash has increased. I have witnessed multiple oil spills and 
other unknown dumped chemicals near the area of Waterview. I would have thought that these rich 
people would not pollute the area, but I was wrong. They dump illegally all over the area. Especially 
tires and building construction materials. I have seen multiple oily chemicals dumped in the area. 
These dumps threaten the Roland ground water as well as Lake Maumelle.   
Another development by Rick Ferguson will further contribute to the pollution in this area. Please 
DENY these waste water treatment plans. The developers destroy our environment and then the 
move to the next area. We have to put a stop to this. Central Arkansas is also destroyed in the 
process. This is not new growth. This is urban sprawl. Deny these permits please.  
 
Wayne Sluder  
32 Beaver Creek Loop  
Roland, Arkansas 72135  
501-580-1532  


